
 
 
 

Youth Sunday will be next Sunday, March 8. Please come support our youth as 
they lead in worship that day. 
 
 
 

                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

CHURCH FAMILY: Robert Dickerson, Beth Thompson, Mittie Ward, Shirley Pinner, Karen 
Pruette, Tracie Wildman, Louie Askew, John Smith, Marguerite Sexton Hart, Kristie Nicholson, 
Claudia Beacham, Faye McCombs, Oliver and Frances Lucas, Sandy McMurtrie, Clifford 
Frymier, Barbara Peyton. 
 

OTHER CONCERNS: Family of Chad (Woo) Woolard,  Ray Puckett (Uncle of Lora Craddock), 
Margaret Phelps, Sherry Foster (Mother of Bryan Foster), Mike Ward, Jonni Kephart 
(Friend of Beth & Bryan Foster), Neal Brown, Don May (Friend of Dee Gee Griffith), Sue 
Owens, Greg Spruill, Faye Lyle, William Sexton, Alfonzo Boyd, Ryan Alligood (Nephew of 
Wade Rogers), Christi Rogerson, Kim Wynne, Jason Phelps, Rodney Rogerson, Frank 
Winslow.  
 

NURSING HOME RESIDENTS: Three Rivers- Christine McMurtrie #208; River Trace Nursing & 
Rehab Center, Washington– Pauline Humphreys #418; Eunice Carraway #325; Roanoke Landing- 
Alice Dotson #209, Tim Elks #315; Rich Square Health Care Center –Annie Griffith #108-B; Chowan 
River Nursing Home– Rae Owens. 
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FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
February 7, 2021 

Email fbcoff@embarqmail.com; Website: firstbaptistplymouth.org 
(252) 793-5026 

 

If you have a prayer request, please add them on the lines below and give to Pastor Paul. 
 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 STEWARDSHIP 

January 31, 2021 
 

Attendance – 31 
Online - 32 

 
Needed to meet Budget Weekly - $6,152.00 
 
Budget   $5,085.00 
Memorials           $50.00 
Radio Ministry      $700.00 

 

Just a reminder from the finance committee.... 
 
Though we be in times uncertain, 
with political and social and aging a hurtin', 
with winter and disease that won't take leave, 
we must work harder and continue to believe... 
and don't forget to give.           (sacrificially) 

 

The Black Bear Festival, of which our own 
Tom Harrison directs, has been distinguished 
and received awards many times among all 
the festivals held throughout North Carolina. 
Even though 2020's event was a virtual 
event, the 2020 Black Bear Festival received 
the following awards from the North 
Carolina Association of Festivals and Events! 
It received the award for Best Event. The 
award for Best T-Shirt and the award for 
Director of the Year! Let us praise God for His 
work in Tom in such a public role, for the 
Festival Committee and for the positive light 
this event and these awards cast on our 
county and town. All Glory to God! 

WMU OFFERING 
We begin the Heck-Jones 

offering for WMU this morning.  
Our goal is $800.00 
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